
Thanks again to each of you for your faithful giving and
service. We have delivered at least 530 OCC boxes. You can
still fill a box online or help with shipping. Just go to
Samaritan's Purse online, but let us know you gave. This week
we are beginning the process of giving through Angel Tree
and Christmas cards to the shut-ins. December 1-8 is the Week
of Prayer for International Mission and the Lottie Moon
Christmas Offering; our church goal is $13,000. Many of you
have given in other ways. Thank you for your tithes and
offerings during 2024. The 2025 budget is being passed out
today and we will vote on it next Sunday morning. There will
be an opportunity to ask questions about the budget tonight at
6:00 pm in the choir room. I am convinced that Jesus was right
when He said, "It is more blessed to give than to receive."
Again, thank you!

 -Pastor Ron

Catawba Baptist Church
Sunday, November 24th, 2024 @ 10:30 a.m.



SUNDAY​​
8:00 | Men’s Prayer Time​​
9:15 | Sunday School Life Groups​​
10:30 | Morning Worship & Lord’s Supper
 
MONDAY
6:00 | Pickleball & Games
7:00 | Deacon Meeting (Chapel)

TUESDAY   
7:00 | Community Thanksgiving (Providence Baptist Church)

THURSDAY​ & FRIDAY
Church Offices & Day Care Closed 

CHURCH LIFE AT CATAWBA



A HUGE “THANK YOU” to everyone who helped out with the
OCC Packing Party!! Your faithfulness, giving, and serving is

appreciated. Those who desire can still deliver their boxes to
First Baptist by TOMORROW, November 25th.



There will be an initial meeting at 4:00pm on Sunday,
December 1st in the Fellowship Hall for those planning to go
to Barbados next summer, July 19-26. Monthly meetings will

follow beginning in January to plan the trip. If you have
questions, prior to this meeting, please see Judy Garner or

Ann Whisonant. This meeting is for those who are certain that
they are going and are committing to the trip. Airline tickets

must be secured in case prices continue to rise. Please make
plans to attend this meeting.

 1450 S. Anderson Rd, Rock Hill, SC 29730 | 803-324-1036 
 info@catawbalive.com | www.catawbalive.com

Please bring your gifts for Angel Tree & any cards for shut
ins by Sunday, December 8th. Anything provided after this

date cannot be delivered. 
Through Angel Tree we provide gifts for children of

prisoners. You can pick up your “angel” at the front of the
church and the list of shut ins for cards on the mission

table in the foyer. 
Please see Lyla Johnson with any questions.

Angel Tree & 
Cards for Shut Ins


